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A bequest to the 

Three Rivers Park 

District Foundation 

is a powerful 

statement of your 

values and a way to 

ensure that the 

Three Rivers Park 

District Foundation 

can continue to 

support their 

mission of 

connecting everyone 

to the wonders of 

our parks. 

If you would like to 

include the Three 

Rivers Park District 

foundation in your will 

or trust, please use 

our full legal name: 

Three Rivers Park 

District Foundation   

The IRS recognizes the 

Three Rivers Park 

District Foundation as 

a tax exempt 

501(c)(3) nonprofit 

organization. Our 

federal tax ID number 

is 41-1579104. 

Sample Bequest Language 
(Print and provide to your attorney or advisor) 

There are a variety of ways to make a lasting impact through the 

Three Rivers Park District Foundation. You can bequeath a percent of 

your estate, a dollar amount, stocks, property, or any residuals. The 

following template is provided to assist you in making your bequest. 

Start 

“I give, devise and bequeath to the Three Rivers Park District 

Foundation, located at 3000 Xenium Ln N, Plymouth, MN 55441 (tax 

identification number #41-1579104), or its successor in interest  

Choose: 

  ______% of my estate. 

  the sum of $_________. 

  ________ shares of stock in  ________Company. 

  my real property commonly known as __________. 

 all the residue of my estate, including real personal property. 

End 

If it is ever impossible, impracticable, or inadvisable to administer my gift 

in exactly the manner set forth above, then my gift may be used for the 

general charitable purposes of the Three Rivers Park District Foundation.” 

  

If not otherwise specified in your estate planning documents, all gifts 

to the Foundation will be unrestricted and used for current 

Foundation initiatives. Unrestricted gifts allow the Three Rivers Park 

District Foundation to use these funds where they are most needed 

to support the mission of the Foundation.  

If you wish to direct your gift to a specific purpose, please contact 

Chris Boyer, Executive Director of the Three Rivers Park District 

Foundation, to discuss your preferences. 

This information is not offered as legal or tax advice. You are urged to seek the advice of your 

tax advisor, attorney, and/or financial planner to make certain any gift you are considering is 

appropriate for you circumstances. 

 


